
Newsletter 4: Fri 15th December 2023 

A note from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Firstly, thankyou to all those families who supported our 

Christmas performances last week. The children loved performing 

for you all and I think you’ll agreed that they demonstrated 

enthusiasm and courage in abundance. I have included some 

photos later in the newsletter. 

 

In-between rehearsals, children have just about managed to keep 

up with the rest of the curriculum and I would like to celebrate the 

hard work of the teachers and LSAs, who use every opportunity 

to support learning. Myself and Mrs Brewer have visited Maths 

lessons this half term and we were impressed with children's 

learning behaviours and improving number fluency. Pupil 

progress meetings last week indicated that children have made 

good progress from the start of term in Maths, Reading and 

Writing. Well done to everyone. 

 

Sadly at the end of term, we are saying goodbye to our Vice Chair 

of Governors, Veronica Clarke.  Veronica has been a governor at 

Stanbridge for 25 years and in the short time I have known her, I 

can see what an asset she is to the school. We will miss her 

knowledge experience, commitment and thoughtfulness and 

would like to say a heartfelt thankyou for her substantial service. 

 

Finally, a thankyou to all the children, staff and families for making 

my first term an absolute joy. During my interview, I was asked 

what my first 100 days at Stanbridge would look like and I can’t 

quite believe that those 100 days have now passed. For me this 

term has been about building relationships, leading by example, 

evaluating what works well and identifying what could be even 

better. Myself and the rest of the staff are determined and 

committed to ensuring Stanbridge is the best it can be, because 

that’s what our children deserve.  

 

Have a lovely Christmas break and treasure these times with your 

families.  Please remember that we have a training day on 

Wednesday 3rd January; children return on Thu 4th January.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Gooding (Headteacher) 

School Photo Commission 

Thankyou to all those parents who 

purchased school photos this half 

term.  The school received 

£198.00 in commission, which we 

will be putting towards our library. 

 
 

Spring Parent Consultation 

Reception – Yr4 

Weds 13th March 3.45-6.00 

Term dates for 2024-25  

These are available at the end of 

this newsletter and on the school 

website.  Please do not book any 

holidays during school times, as 

they will not be authorised.  

 
 
 
 

WANTED 

Old wellies that you no 

longer need or want for 

our forest school please. 

 

Next Parent Forum 

Thu 7th March 

 

 

 

Many of you will know that one of 

our LSAs, the lovely Mrs 

Benesch, is having a baby.  She 

will be starting her maternity leave 

mid February, so we would like to 

welcome Mrs Murray to the 

Stanbridge learning support team 

from January 2024. 

STAFFING 

UPDATE 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The ice pop sales, Bag2School clothing collection and Halloween disco raised £400 combined, 

which was a fantastic start to our fundraising.  This money, together with some money rolled 

over from last year has already been spent.  A large contribution was put towards new Home 

Reading Books for the school and £200 has been given to the Forest School department. 

The Christmas raffle raised a further £389.00 and we hope the Carols & Cake sale will be just 

as successful.  We look forward to organising more exciting fundraisers for the spring term. 

 

 If anyone would be interested in helping the PTFA occasionally then please contact us on 

ptfa@stanbridge.beds.sch.uk  We are a small team and limited to what activities we can offer 

without the support of extra people, so if you think you may have some time to spare (does that 

even exist?!) then it would be great to add you to our list of helpers! All the money raised goes 

straight back to the children and school and everyone’s generosity is greatly appreciated.   

Many thanks and a Very, Merry Christmas to you all x 

Parking Reminders 
You will have received a text with a link to a letter from 

Central Beds reminding all parents about safe and 

sensible parking. This has been supported recently by a 

visit from the parking wardens.  

 

Although parking has improved, I ask that you continue to 

be respectful to our neighbours: in particular avoid 

blocking driveways and ensuring engines are turned off 

when waiting. The parking bay is for buses or disabled 

badge holders only and you can not park on the zig zag 

lines. When cars park in these areas, it significantly 

reduces visibility for crossing and causes congestion on 

the road.  This puts our children and families at risk. 

PLEASE PARK SENSIBLY AND SAFELY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PTFA 

Coming Soon - New Homework  

Trial for Yr2,3,4  
We have been reviewing homework, as feedback from 

parents, staff and pupils indicates that we haven’t quite got it 

right yet.  In January, we will be trialling a new website for 

Yr2,3,4 called Doodle.  Children's log in details and more 

information about how to use the website will come home in 

January, but if you are interested in finding out more before 

then, please go to: https://doodlelearning.com 

Firstly we would like to thank all the parents and carers for supporting our events this term.  

We hope the children have enjoyed themselves as much as we have organising them.  

mailto:ptfa@stanbridge.beds.sch.uk


End of Term Celebrations 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 

463 627 679 694 391 

Ellie (Y2) Lillie (Y2) Terry (YR) 

Marta (Y3) Billy (Y3) Tilda(Y4) 

A postcard from the Headteacher 
At the end of each half term, selected 

children will receive a postcard from the 

headteacher in the post; this will be for 

upholding the Stanbridge Values; Be 

Kind, Work Hard, Believe in Yourself. 

These children will be invited for a 

special treat in the Headteacher’s office.  

Well done to last half term’s winners: 

Amelie (YR), Millie (Y1), Ava (Y2), Lacy 

(Y3), Olivia (Y4).   

I wonder who will be a lucky postcard 

winner this half term? 

Classpoint Celebrations this half term 

Children work together as a class to collect points.  

Totals are shared in our Celebration Assembly and the 

winning class get to keep our school mascot Stan for 

the week.  He is very cuddly and a little bit 

mischievous.  Classpoints are tallied at the end of 

each half term.  Well done to all of our classes and 

special congratulations to out half term winners in Yr3. 

Stanbridge Star Winners this half term 

These children have been nominated and selected weekly across the half 

term for a variety of reasons. We celebrate their achievements in our 
weekly Celebration Assembly. Congratulations to you all. 



Just a flavour of our Twinkly Nativity……for more photos, please visit our website. 



A few from our Christmas Celebration by Y2,3,4 – visit our website to see more. 



LAST FEW AUTUMN DATES & EVENTS 2023 

Mon 18th Dec Carols & Cakes: 3.00pm – 4.00pm – parents and carers invited 

Tue 19th Dec Christmas Parties in school 

Wed 20th Dec Last day of term 

Sun 24th Dec Community Event: Christingle Service at St Johns Stanbridge 4pm 

SPRING DATES & EVENTS 2024 

Wed 3rd January Training day for staff only 

Thu 4th January Back to school for all children 

Wed 10th January Yr3 & 4 start swimming – continue every Wednesday in Spring term 

Thu 1st February Yr4 Bikeability – more information to follow 

Fri 2nd February NSPCC Number Day 

Tue 6th February Online Safety Day /Yr 3 Disney Day 

Thu 8th February Leighton Buzzard Fire Service visiting Y2 

Mon 12th – Fri 16th Feb Symbols of Faith Project Week – more information to follow 

Fri 16th February Last day of half term 

Mon 26th February Back to school for staff and children 

Thu 7th March World Book Day 

Parent Forum Meeting  2.30pm: Agenda - Homework & 

Communication 

Wed 13th March Parent Consultation Appointments 3.45-6.00pm                                                                                                                             

Mon  25th March Great Stanbridge Bake Off 

Wed 27th March Last swimming day for Y3 & 4 also- Cluster Festival yr 3 and 4 

Thu 28th March Last day of Spring term 

Mon 15th April Training day – staff only 

Tue 16th April Back to school for children – Summer term 

Key dates for summer term 

Wed 22nd- Fri 24th May Grafham Residential Field Trip – Year 3 and 4 only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There has been an increase in lateness and unauthorised leave.  

Leave can only be agreed in exceptional circumstances. The 

school doors open at 8.45 and close promptly ay 9.00am.   

 

Please continue to ensure your child is in school and on time every 

day. If your child is unwell, use the NHS checklist at the end of this 

letter to see whether they should stay at home or not. Your child’s 

attendance should be 97% or above. 

Current:  93.46% Target: 97% 

Attendance & Punctuality Reminder 














